From: David Cast

Sent: 07 August 2024 14:29

To: Planning; henry.yeung@camden.com

Subject: Objection 56 & 58 Parliament Hill 2024/2695/P
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

You don't often get email fro earn why this is important

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Bewarc — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Pleasc take cxtra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verity your password etc.

From:
THE HEATH & HAMPSTEAD SOCIETY

We realise that this objection is one day late and hope that you can accept it.
We have read the many objections to this application and agree with them all.

In particular we consider the new pitched roof, at a steeper pitch than any of the other roofs of the area, is
totally anomalous in this rather special Conservation Area.

The proposed large roof extension will be visible from the Heath and reduce the visual prominence of the
towers.

This proposal will detract from the character of the Conservation Area.
Please refuse.



